From: Richard Harris <Richardh@cpplc.com>
Sent: 25 November 2021 22:56
To: Rowles, Simon <Simon.Rowles2@herefordshire.gov.uk>; Nicholas Broadbent

Subject: RE: 213258 - Highbury, Symonds Yat

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Simon,

Sorry for the delay getting back to you, please find attached revised drawings following concerns with
the height of the proposed garage roof and alterations to the main roof of the house, you will see that
the main roof of the house will remain as existing with the original roof finish and the proposed front
projection has now been omitted.

If you do have any questions with the changes made to the drawings please give me a call to discuss.

Kind Regards

Richard Harris



